Minutes of a Committee ¥eeting >f the Fellowship of the '1066!
Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, st 8-15om on
Tuesday, 3rd October, 1989.

Present: Arthur Colemsn (in the Chsair)
Esther Cerventer
Denis Coleman
Ernie Spray
Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

Apologies for sbsence were received from Colin Sinden.

The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and adooted.

Matters srising:- None.
- Dinner/®Dsnce 1990: Esther Carventer hzd obtained the menus
R from the Yelton Hotel. These were discussed and No.5 was

chosen at a cost of £8-50 =2nd it was agreed thest tickets
should be priced the same a2s last year st =2 cost of £9.

A letter has been received from Michael Boulding 2nd he
has 2greed to orovose the toast to the Fellowshion. Mrs.
Gladys Jones is to be asked to welcome the visitors. I she
refuses Tim Cerpenter is to be =zporoached.

Tickets are to be marked 6pm for 6-30vm and the function
is to continue to 12-%0am.

Esther Csrpenter has sgreed to vrint the menus and Dave
Morris is to be aporoaschec regarding the vrinting of the
tickets.

Financial: The £5 received from Bill Underhill has been
banked as has the £10 from Ron Longley and £12-50 orofit from
the summer meeting held st the Albion Hotel.

) The Bank balance now stands at £389-27. This is &n
increase of £27-50 since the last meeting.

Werwick Dunford gave £5 a2s payment for two badges at e
cost of £1-50 each and a £2 donstion. This amount was vlaced
in vetty cash for stamps, etc. Further stamos st the reduced
rate have been ourchased =nd the vetty cssh now owes the
chairman £% which he will retrieve when further cash is
received.

The Bank and Receint Rooks were Checked and aovnroved.
Summer Meeting: The evening at the Albion Hotel was &

success with ample food. Entertainment wes orovided by Denis
Neaves and a good time seems to have been had by all.

The Chsirman- -has since thanked the landlord for his
efforts. 31, including 1 complimentery for Denis Neaves, were
booked for and a profit of £12-50 wss made.
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Christmas Tea 13989: This has been booked at the Ash Tree
Inn, fshburnham, for 4-30pm on Sundasy, 17th December, 1989.
Prices have yet to be ngreed.

It was decided thest the mini-bus should be used again
and Colin Sinden has agreed to make arrsngements for this.

New Members: Soon after the last Committee Meeting
Greaham and Jane Lade exvressed a wish to become A330019te
Members. To avoid celling a further Meeting the Cheirmen
televhoned 211 Committee memhers snd Psnrovsl for this was

obtsined,

They have since verbslly accepted their invitation and
confirmetion in writing is awsited.

Any other business: None.

Next Committee Meeting: The next Meeting wsas arranged for
8om on Tuesday, 9th Tanuesry, 1990, to be held =t 16 Bradlnp
Close, Hestings.

There being no further business to discuss the Chasirman
thenked 211 for their sttendance and a vote of thenks to the
Chairmasn and Secretary was received from Ernie Soray.

The Meeting was closed st 9-45nm,

Signed: R T o R i e s e i

Chairman of the Meeting
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